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Five Points Capital is excited to welcome Ben Roberts as 

our Investor Relations Associate. Ben joins us from Plexus 

Capital in Raleigh, NC, where he led the portfolio oversight 

team in performing risk management, valuations, and 

portfolio company and fund level reporting. Ben will 

support the Managing Partners in leading investor relations 

and fundraising initiatives at Five Points. The addition of 

Ben to the team enhances our investor services function 

as Ben brings a wealth of experience in lower middle 

market portfolio analysis and management. Ben will have 

an integral role as we launch our upcoming Fund V in 

2024. We look forward to introducing him to our partners at 

our Limited Partners Annual Meeting next month.

https://www.fivepointscapital.com/team/ben-roberts/
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